
Hello All,

I'm sure you are busy wrapping up your school year. I hope that is all going well for you. We are continuing to make plans and preparations for the summer workshop, Confronting the Challenges of Climate Literacy, and I have a few questions for you as well as some more information.

1. Remember that the archive of all communications about the workshop is at  http://serc.carleton.edu/earthlabs/workshop-info-ms-2013   This e-mail will be added to the archive there. 


2. **Please respond to let me know**:

A. ** If you have any food allergies

B. ** The way you want your name to appear on your workshop name badge

C. **If your plans have changed and you can't attend the workshop. At this point in time our waitlist teachers are probably about to give up hope and make other plans. Please be courteous and let us know now if your plans have changed.

D. **If we have just one e-mail address for you and that address no longer works for you once the school year ends. 


3. Most of you have laptop computers available to bring to the workshop. Some of you have indicated you'll bring a tablet computer. If your tablet does not support flash animations (e.g., iPad) and you have the option of bringing a laptop, bring the laptop....but no big deal if you can't view the flash animations. You can sit beside someone who can. 


4. How to find us:
I'm attaching a couple of maps that should help you find us on the MSU campus (Starkville). If you need additional information please let me know.


Please respond to the questions above ASAP. 

Thanks,

Sarah Hill
Climate Earthlabs Project
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